

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Cindy Konrad, LGBT* Coordinator

FROM:

Richard J Telfer, Chancellor

DATE:

May 26, 2015

RE:

Chancellor's Committee on LGBT* Issues

Thank you for meeting with me today to provide an update on the work of the Chancellor's LGBT*Task Force. The efforts of the Task Force have been considerable and they are appreciated.

Per your recommendation, I am pleased to rename the Task Force as the Chancellor's Committee on LGBT* Issues. Accordingly, we will make the necessary change on the appropriate Administrative Committees page.

Thank you.